St Aidan’s & St John Fisher Associated Sixth Form

Weekly Notices
Week (1) commencing 17 July 2023

Assembly
Y12 — Tuesday 18 July - virtual assembly.

Living Well
Living Well lessons have now finished. You should remain on site during this time for independent private study.
EPQ students will now have Tutorials during period 4 on a Wednesday for the remainder of the summer term.

End of Summer Term
Term ends for the Sixth Form at 12.30pm on Friday 21 July.

Exam Results Year 12 and Year 13

You will have already received a letter explaining the arrangements for results days. Please note if you are unable to
collect your results in person on Thursday 17 August (Level 3 Results) or Thursday 24 August (GCSE Results) and you
wish to nominate someone else to collect them on your behalf, you should e-mail Mrs Humphrey
(w.humphrey@staidans.co.uk) your authority for us to release your results and to whom. Alternatively, you can
leave a large stamped addressed envelope with the correct postage on, in the Sixth Form Office, before 21 July.
Unfortunately, we are only able to e-mail results to students in exceptional circumstances on results day.

Post-Results Information (Request forms/Fees applicable and Deadline dates)
These will be available on the SA and SJF school websites ahead of results day for any students who sat exams this
summer to use once results are published on 17 August. The 3 main post results deadlines for A Levels/other Level 3
exams that students need to be aware of are:
e 24 August — Priority Review of Marking (for students with a place at their chosen University dependent on a
grade change)
e 31 August — Priority Return of a copy of your exam paper/script (to help students decide whether they wish
to get an exam paper reviewed)
o 28 September — Review of Marking

Y12 - UCAS Personal Statements
We have encouraged students to submit either a plan or a first draft of their personal statement to their Senior
Tutor for use in their post 18 applications. The deadline for this was last Friday.

Students should continue to undertake activities and reading over the summer, in order to enable them to add to
their personal statement during the holidays and then complete it more fully at the start of the Autumn term.

Senior Tutors and the Careers Department will be able to support in September with this process.

Start of Autumn Term
Please note the start of term for Year 13 is Wednesday 6 September at 8:45am. A list of form rooms will be displayed
in the Sixth Form café and students should then go straight to their form rooms.

Y13 - Returning Textbooks
If you are a Y13 student who has finished your exams, please can you return your textbooks to the school in which
you were taught.

Reminder
e Please be considerate of the local community and dispose of your litter in designated bins. This applies
particularly to the Stray in the good weather.

Thank you.
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